

Hello Everybody,

Despite the downturn in the economy we still believe there are reasons to remain positive. We live in a country where anything is possible. It is during times like these that American ingenuity and creativity seem to shine their brightest. We look forward to all of the new opportunities and possibilities that come about with new challenges.

With that in mind, we would like to offer each of you, our monitored customers, an opportunity of your own! To save some money on your monitoring bill just sign and cut out the coupon below and give it to someone else who might be interested in becoming one of our monitored customers. If we hook them up, then you will get one free month of monitoring credited to your account! There is no limit either. Just go to our website and download this issue newsletter, or send us an e-mail request for more copies and pass them out!



Don't forget, you are responsible for maintaining your alarm system.

We are here to repair any problems, but we must rely on you to let us know when they happen!

We want to make sure that you're getting what you're paying for -communication between your alarm system and our monitoring company!